## **DRAFT RESOLUTION**

Re: Child Care Month - Teddy Bear Picnic

THAT Council supports the Committee on Community and Women's Issues in its hosting of the "Teddy Bear Picnic" on May 23, 2008 in honour of Childcare Month.

## BACKGROUND:

The Teddy Bear Picnic will be May23rd, at Parkinson Recreation Centre, outside, in honor of Childcare Month and this picnic will particularly honor the child care givers themselves. To be held from 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Children will be from local Childcare Centers.

Budget will be as follows:

Bus Passes - donated

Parkinson Rec - donated

Early Childhood Education students from Okanagan College - \$750.00

Food, (drinks and snacks appropriate for young children) - \$1500.00

Supplies \$500.00

Total of \$2750.00

Date: April 21, 2008